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Dear Parents / Carers 

As a school we are always looking for ways to help and support our children to access learning and build on their life skills. Shortly, we will be welcoming a canine visitor to Barlby Community Primary School. The dog, named Bernie, lives full time with myself, Mrs Baker. Bernie is a chocolate Cockapoo, nearly three years old and has an huge love for life personality. 
Bernie is very used to being around children and noise; he lives in a busy household with a drumming musician and has regular visitors from young children.  Bernie will not be left alone with any children; he will be kept on his lead when out of the office and any interaction with children will be fully supervised by an adult handler. Full Risk Assessments and insurances are in place. 

There is a great deal of evidence about the positive impact of using dogs in school, working alongside individuals, small groups and classes. Dogs can be extremely therapeutic when properly directed; we very much hope that Bernie will provide a real sense of support and wellbeing to the children in school and will eventually become one of the Barlby C P Team! 

Research has shown that companion dogs can improve the well-being of children, reducing their anxiety levels by making the school environment happier and a more enjoyable place to be. Dogs are a great comfort to children who are upset in any way and in need of calm, consolation, comfort, breathing space or a distraction before being able to tell an adult what has upset them. 

Children can benefit educationally and emotionally; a dog can motivate and encourage their participation, increase their understanding of responsibility, develop empathy and nurturing skills and improve their behaviour and self-esteem. 

Children cannot fail in any way in their relationship with a dog; they do not judge or condemn and offer unconditional affection. Dogs also teach children about socialisation; by learning how to interact with a dog, communication and socialisation skills will improve. They also teach children compassion; just like humans, dogs feel emotion and pain and so we must ensure that we care for Bernie. 

Whilst we are at a very early stage in this process of introduction, it would be helpful to know whether we have any children who are allergic to dog hair, although Bernie is a hypo allergenic dog and lives with someone highly allergic to most dogs, but not Bernie; or who have a particular phobia concerning dogs. I can assure you that Bernie will not be around the school off the lead and will only have access to restricted areas, but it is sensible to be aware of everyone’s needs. 
We are very mindful, that introducing a dog into the school setting should not be a distraction to the children’s learning and for this to enhance our school ethos and the experiences we offer our children. 

A risk assessment will be available on our website before Bernie has any contact with the chidlren, which will give you some indication of the amount of thought that has gone into this concept. 

I would be very grateful therefore if you could complete the slip attached ONLY if your child has any relevant allergies or phobias, or if for any reason you would prefer them not to have contact with Bernie. 
If we do not hear from you by Wednesday 3rd May, we will assume you are happy for your child to have fully supervised contact with Bernie. This is an extremely exciting time and we cannot wait to welcome Bernie into our school. As always, please do not hesitate at any time to come and see me or contact me by telephone should you have any concerns or if there is anything at all our team can help with.

Kind regards

Mrs J Baker
Headteacher

__________________________________________________________________________________

PUPIL NAME: 

CLASS:

Please tick as appropriate:
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My child is allergic to dog hair; I do not want my child to have interaction with Bernie
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My child has a phobia towards dogs; I do not want my child to have interaction with Bernie
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I have other concerns; I do not want my child to have interaction with Bernie
Please explain concerns:

[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.wmf][image: image7.png]INVESTOR IN PEOPLE



[image: image1.jpg]  [image: image2.jpg]                           
[image: image3.jpg] [image: image4.jpg]                        
[image: image5.jpg]

[image: image8.png]


[image: image9.jpg]NATIONAL
LOTTERY FUNDED



